Statement Regarding 688 E. 6th St., St Paul 55106

Attn: Mai Vang, Hearing Committee

This is a letter to confirm that Bill Barnett, representative of Joseph

Palen, the owner of the property and Viktor Vladyka, Lead Contractor

from Allside Construction have mutually agreed upon a payment schedule

for past work and work to be completed on the property. To date, Viktor has
received $2,000 in compensation, with the remainder to be drawn from the
designated accpunt at Platinum Bank, upon completion, or as funds are needed

Bill Barnett /23/2015
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